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Dear Parent/Carer, 

MOTIVATIONAL SPEAKER – ‘MR BEEZY’ TUESDAY 2ND APRIL 2019 

On Tuesday 2nd April 2019 the school has invited in a motivational Speaker for Year 11. This is 
designed to give them some encouragement before the Easter revision session and the real GCSE 
exams. It will also lighten the mood in what can be a stressful period whilst giving them some valuable 
advice on how to prepare for exams. The session will begin at 3pm and end by 4pm but therefore does 
create the need for a slightly extended day.   
 
I would like at this moment to thank Year 11 students for the work they have put in so far. The effort in 
most cases has been tremendous. I hope and expect that this will continue into the summer and our 
students receive the results they deserve. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Mr A O’Donoghue 
Associate Deputy Headteacher - KS4 
  

 


